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Bring Your Own Laptop: Technology in the classroom
Who can participate in the programme?

We have wireless access across the school, as well as the capacity to handle many more
devices. We have also been watching carefully the progress of other schools as they have
introduced ‘Bring Your Own Laptop’ programmes and feel that we have benefitted
significantly from their experiences.

As a result, since September 2019, students in Grade 5 and up have been permitted to
bring in laptops with a screen that measures more than 12 inches diagonally and less

than 15 inches (so that they may fit into a standard sized backpack).

There are more details available on our website at https://isb.hu/bring.php

We are very happy to answer any questions you may have about our policy.

Kindest regards,

Dr Gabriella Schimert
Acting School Principal
International School of Budapest
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